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Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 10:37 AM
To: Kyle Whaley
Subject: Approved Limited Exemption for Construction Noise - Gerke Excavating at Hagar/Sumner St
Attachments: Approved Application - Gerke Excavating.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Attached is a copy of Gerke Excavating’s approved application for limited exemption for replacing city utilities in 
intersection with groundwater dewatering and sanitary bypass at the intersection of Hagar and Sumner Streets. 
 
The Board of Public Works approved the exemption from October 16, 2024 through October 25, 2024. 
 
 

SONDRA CRAIG (she/her) 
Deputy City Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street  
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org 
Direct: 608.789.7549 | Office: 608.789.7510 
Visit the City Clerk webpage:  https://www.cityoflacrosse.org/your-government/departments/city-clerk 
 
City Clerk's Office hours: 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday 
Public Service hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday in the City Hall Lobby 
 

craigs
Text Box
BCC to Brian Asp, Caleb Wodarz, Police Shift Commanders





